
The Campus Recreation Department will be hosting pick-up Wallyball and/or Volleyball in the  

Student Memorial Center on Thursdays from 12 - 1pm.  This is open to faculty, staff, and students! 	

	

 
Don’t miss out on some competitive fun every Thursday beginning 
on Thursday, May 25th.  No registration required. Show up and play 
between 12:00-1:00pm.  The lunch hour Wallyball and/or Volleyball 

pick-up games on Thursdays are free of charge.   
Please enter from the hallway door at the bottom of the stairs 

closest to the SMC Juice Bar and MPR.   
Questions? Contact: Allison.yarrow@millersville.edu  

 

 Millersville University Intramurals 

 @MU_Intramurals 
	


